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Dear Parent: 
 
In addition to mandatory health insurance, every Canterbury School student will be automatically 
enrolled in our School Accident Insurance through A.W.G. Dewar. The student's school account 
will be billed in the amount of $138 to cover the cost.  Information about this policy accompanies 
this waiver form. 
 
You have the option to decline this Accident Insurance if you have adequate health insurance 
coverage for your child, or if you are purchasing medical insurance through United Health Care. If 
you choose to decline the A.W.G. Dewar policy, please indicate below by signing and returning 
this form to the Canterbury School Business Office.  When the signed form is received, your 
school account will be credited accordingly. 
 
As you consider the options described above, please keep in mind that this Accident Insurance 
will not only pay bodily injury accident claims from first dollar up to $2,000, but also any accident-
related deductibles and co-pays of your family medical policy. 
 
 
 

Student’s Name 
 
 
 

I choose not to enroll in A.W.G. Dewar Accident Insurance Plan. 

  

 
Parent’s Signature Date 

 
 
 

 
Upon receipt of this form, your account will be credited accordingly.  All waivers must be received by 
July 31, 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allyson McFerren 
Student Billing Coordinator 


